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Dear Parents, 

 

 

Next Wednesday, 23rd March, Juniors to 2nd class will travel to Marlhill Open 

Farm.  

 

 

Juniors & Seniors – 10am to 12noon 

 

1st & 2nd class – 12noon to 2pm 

 

 

This will be a lovely treat for all children to enjoy with their classmates. We would 

kindly ask that you could give €5 towards the cost of this trip. The Parents 

Association have offered to subsidise the cost of the bus. Please have money in 

school by next Tuesday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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